VICE-CHANCELLOR'S CHRISTMAS MESSAGE AND CARD

ALL STAFF AND STUDENTS UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI

MESSAGE OF HOPE AND HAPPINESS DURING THE FESTIVE SEASON AND PROSPERITY IN YEAR 2016

As we close in to the end of year 2015, a year that all of us will havefond memories of, I wish to take this early opportunity to thank allUniversity staff and students for their singular as well as collective contributions towards the execution of the University's mandate.

I personally wish to express my sincere appreciation to you all, staff, alumni and students for your commitment, dedication, courage and encouragement that have seen us collectively realize the achievements that we can showcase about for the year 2015. It is still fresh in our minds that the University will get into history books for having hosted Pope Francis during his maiden tour of the African continent in the month of November.

The great strides that we have concertedly made enabled us to uphold our vision; a World Class University committed to scholarly excellence as attested to by the recent global emerging economies university ranking that placed our university at position 200 worldwide.

As we usher in the New Year, I humbly submit to the Good Lord and pray that He grants us the strength, humility and wisdom to project the image of the University to higher standards as we endeavour to make the University of Nairobi a better place for us all.

I call upon you to join me in prayer for a prosperous 2016, a year of new hope and expectations as well as a committed resolve for dedication to our duties and service throughout the year.

May the blessings of the Almighty God be showered upon you all during these festive seasons.

PROF. PETER M.F. MBITHI, PhD, EBS VICE-CHANCELLOR

